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January 12, 2024 

Dear Resident, 

This letter is to inform you that Greater Metropolitan Area Housing Authority of Rock 

Island County (GMAHA) has received notification from Housing and Urban Development 

(HUD) that its Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) conversion project has been 

approved. This conversion impacts only Streed Tower, Warren Tower, Warren Heights 

and Warren Place residents. With this project approval, GMAHA would like to inform 

you of the following: 

I. 

II. 

Timing of the Conversion: 

a. Project Closing February 28, 2024

b. Signing of New Lease Agreements March 1, 2024

c. Construction Start March 1, 2024

d. Construction Completion May 30, 2025

Informational Meeting: 

a. Streed Tower: Wednesday, January 17· 202412:00 pm to 1:00 pm

b. Warren Tower: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm

This informational meeting will include the Relocation Specialist team and Construction 

team. Staff and team members will answer questions related to project timelines, 

procedures for executing the new lease and its terms, procedures for exercising choice­

mobility option and relocation processes and procedures. 

Copies of the new lease agreement and house rules are included in this notification 

package. You are encouraged to review them carefully. Households who do not wish to 

transition to the Section 8 program may work with the Relocation Specialists and 

GM AHA staff to assess availability to be moved to another public housing property 

owned by GMAHA. 

I look forward to seeing you at the informational meetings listed above. 

Sincerely, 

Amy S. Clark, 

CEO 






































